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 RESEARCH GRANT: 

 

 SCANDIATRANSPLANT RESEARCH GRANT 

 

 

To all Scandiatransplant cooperation partners: 

 
Dear all, 

 

All Scandiatransplant cooperation partners are invited to submit an application for 

a research grant for a total of 450 000 DKK.  

 

Please read the rules for granting. It is essential to read the following before 

submitting your application: (links) 

- Guidelines for granting a Scandiatransplant research grant 

- Form: Application for a Scandiatransplant research grant 

- Form: Research grant report  

 

You are invited to send an application to our e-mail address: 

 

   scandiatransplant.office@rm.dk before February 1st, 2025.  

 

Your application will be evaluated at the Board meeting in March 2025. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Scandiatransplant. 

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Kaj Anker Jørgensen  

Medical Director 

Scandiatransplant 

 

 
 

 

 

PS: 

This has been sent by e-mail to a very broad range of persons working within the 

Scandiatransplant cooperation, but please do not hesitate to inform any other 

persons for whom this application could be relevant.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.scandiatransplant.org/resources/grants/scandiatransplant-research-grant

